
 

 

February 24, 2015 

Dear Stephen Ministry Leader, 

What if you could make a profound difference in the lives of military families by doing what you 

already do? What if you could have coordinated access to resources dedicated to providing 

emergency financial aid, free mental health care, and job training and placement services for 

military members and their families? 

You can!  The H.E.R.O.E.S. Care Hometown Support Program has teamed up with Give an Hour 

and the Military Spouse Corporate Career Network (MSCCN) in an unprecedented program of 

comprehensive support. 

Stephen Leaders and Stephen Ministers can help to serve our nation’s military families, especially 

the Reserve Forces and National Guard mobilized for active duty, through the H.E.R.O.E.S. Care 

Hometown Support Program.  

Hundreds of Stephen Leaders and Stephen Ministers have answered the call in the service of 

those who serve. Hundreds more are needed. As of today, there are over 2500 H.E.R.O.E.S. Care 

trained Stephen Ministers and Stephen Leaders from 542 Stephen Congregations in 24 states 

that have stepped up to help our military service members and their families. 

I encourage you and other Stephen Leaders and Stephen Ministers to consider attending this 

upcoming one-day Hometown Support Program training workshop. I believe it will open your 

eyes to a tremendous opportunity for serving our Lord by caring for and serving military service 

members and their families in your area. 

H.E.R.O.E.S. Care Hometown Support Program Workshops – 

(Please see list on the back of the page) 

 

The cost for the one-day workshop is $40.00 per person and includes a small breakfast, a 

catered lunch, all program materials, and covers all administrative fees.  

If you or anyone else that have already been H.E.R.O.E.S. Care-trained would like to attend, 

there is no cost for returning participants. 



If you are interested in attending, please go to www.heroescare.org and click on the “Register for 

Workshop” button on the right of the screen. At the bottom of the registration page, fill out the 

RSVP form. Once submitted, a confirmation email will be sent. For workshop details, including a 

map with directions, find the workshop on the calendar and click for more details. 

Checks for the registration fee can be made out to H.E.R.O.E.S. Care and can be paid on the day 

of the workshop or sent in advance to the address listed below. 

Thank you for being the hands and feet of Christ in the lives of others. 

 

For The Troops, 

 

Rev. Brandon Dunman 

H.E.R.O.E.S. Care Program Coordinator 

1306 R West Lark Industrial Park Dr. 

Fenton, MO 63026 

Office: 636-600-0096 

Nationwide: 888-799-1470 

 

 

  Sunday, April 26, 2015 

PROGRAM PRESENTATION 

Church of the Savior United Methodist Church 

8005 Pfeiffer Rd. 

Cincinnati, OH 45242 

2:00 PM – 4:00 PM 

*There is no charge for this event 

     Saturday, April 25, 2015 

TRAINING WORKSHOP 

Trinity United Methodist Church 

1581 Cambridge Blvd. 

Columbus, OH 43212 

8:00 AM – 5:00 PM 

  Thursday, April 23, 2015 

PROGRAM UPDATE 

Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

7707 North Market Ave. 

North Canton, OH 44721 

6:00 PM – 8:00 PM 

*There is no charge for this 

event 


